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DATE: October 20, 2022 
 
TO: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM: Kevin Eggleston  
 
RE: Resolution Authorizing Granting of an Easement to Consumers Energy 
 
 
The Facility Services Department would like to grant permission for a permanent 
easement to Consumers Energy. The easement would be located on a portion of 
property at Livingston County’s Lutz Park also known as: 
 
11423 Lutz Road, Linden, Michigan 48451 
Or, 
Parcel ID: 4703-05-100-014 
 
The easement will allow Consumers Energy to run underground electrical power to their 
existing gas nest on the property. Power access at this gas nest will enable Consumers 
Energy to install critical emergency safety upgrades on their gas nest equipment. New 
regulations from the Michigan Public Service Commission (MPSC) require these gas 
nest upgrades be completed. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this resolution, please feel free to contact 
me at keggleston@livgov.com or 517-540-7526. 
 
 
 


